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I’m writing to express my concern about the proposed gas tax increase in Oregon 

under HB 2025. As a single parent with no second income and no government 

assistance, this price hike would make it even harder for me to afford daily essentials. 

 

I rely on my car for everything. Getting to work, taking my children to school/sports, 

and running errands. A 15-cent increase per gallon, plus the added fees from this bill, 

would put a real strain on my already tight budget. 

 

I respectfully ask that you take people like me into consideration. Single parents 

working hard to get by with no help or backup. If there are any programs or 

exceptions that can help, I’d be very grateful to learn more. 

 

Thank you for your time and understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

Marina Cam 

503-949-6657 

Marina97305@gmail.com 


